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Murphy, Martin

From: Conte, Richard C
Sent: Sunday, January O81, 2012 10:42 AM
To: Conte, Richard; Burritt, Arthur; Chernoff, Harold; Galloway, Melanie; Miller, Chris; Wilson,

Peter; Murphy, Martin; Farrar, Karl; Lamb, John
Cc: Chaudhary, Suresh; Cline, Leonard; Lehman, Bryce; Modes, Michael; Morey, Dennis; Plasse,

Richard; Raymond, William; Sakai, Stacie; Sheikh, Abdul; Thomas, George; Auluck, Rajender
Subject: RE: SBK ASR Standalone Report

My apologies for the terse statement about comments. Except for George and Abdul, since they were on the
inspection, they should comment on the writeup for the open URI for ODs and the cover letter. Technically and
other edits quite frankly can come later.

I am not ready for fine tune edits right now. Big picture comments should focus on:

1. Do we have a technical basis for the "basis for continued operations" request - uncertainty in the ACI
relationships in light of ASR?

2. Do we have a legal basis for the "basis for continued operations" request - working with my Legal
Counsel on this who will most likely consult with OGC (distinction to JCO)?

3. Is there something missing on the list of things not in their plans, mostly for the staff involved in the
inspections - for other independent reviewers, does the list make sense?

4. Do we have a legitimate basis to ask for the corrective action plan and root cause in writing and on the
docket - because of their delay in finalizing their plans on a significant condition adverse to quality?

5. Confirm no immediate safety issue.

I am trying to re-exit on Thursday PM Jan. 12. I need to know by COB Monday Jan 9 your views on the above
questions or other important big picture questions. If we need a conference between Div. Execs. we can set
something up for 3 or 4 or 5pm Monday not later than Tuesday. Otherwise I need to talk with one key
spokesperson from DORL, DLR.

Raj - DLR

Harold - DORL

For the exit we may need to hold off on the BCO issue until just before we are ready to issue the report for
which we can then call the site VP and inform them of that request.

From: Conte, Richard
Sent: Friday, January 06, 2012 6:42 PM
To: Burritt, Arthur; Chernoff, Harold; Galloway, Melanie; Miller, Chris; Wilson, Peter; Murphy, Martin
Cc: Chaudhary, Suresh; Cline, Leonard; Lehman, Bryce; Modes, Michael; Morey, Dennis; Plasse, Richard; Raymond,
William; Sakai, Stacie; Sheikh, Abdul; Thomas, George; Auluck, Rajender
Subject: SBK ASR Standalone Report

Here is the ASR Standalone report with strong message and request.

Need big picture comments by COB Monday 1/9, for a go/no go on re-exit for Thursday Jan. 12. Accordingly to Chris
Miller, Melanie wanted to participate in the re-exit.

Keep your pen in your pocket and hand off the key board - consider this very draft - big picture comments only.

Rich Conte, EB-1 Branch Chief, Region I ,aiiormation in this record was deleted

in accordance with the Freedom of Information
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